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Sayful Alom

Subject: FW: Objection To Licence Variation

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: daniel@bluepulsemedia.com <daniel@bluepulsemedia.com>  
Sent: 18 June 2021 13:08 
To: Licensing <Licensing@walsall.gov.uk> 
Cc: daniel@bluepulsemedia.com 
Subject: Objection To Licence Variation 
 
CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the council. If you have any doubts do not click links or open attachments. You should never be asked to enter your username 
and password into an external link. 
 
Dear Licensing, 
 
Please see attached Walsall Pubwatch's objection to Emeraid Supermarket Variation. 
 
Regeard, 
 
 
Daniel Morris 
Walsall Pubwatch 



Dear Licensing,

Walsall Pubwatch as a group wish to make an objection to the following variation of
premises licence:

The Emeraid Super Market
38 Bridge Street
Walsall
WS1 1JG

Proposed:
To extend the sale of alcohol to
Mon-Wed: 8:00 - 23:00
Thur-Sun: 8:00 - 04:00
and to add late night refreshments from: Thur to Sun 23:00 - 4:00.

Pubwatch Group consists of 23 Members (venues) In and around Walsall Town and all
agree with the following objection…

We formally object to the granting of this application on the following grounds:
1. It will lead to an increase in Crime and Disorder
2. It will lead to Additional ASB
3. This area is highlighted as an area of concern, the granting of this application will
have a further detrimental effect and add to the already stretched resources of the
emergency services.
4. Majority of venues in close proximity of this supermarket operate a plastic policy
after a certain time to protect staff and the public. We feel as people move from one
venue to another they could access glass bottles from this supermarket and possibly
use it as a weapon.

Kind Regards,

Daniel Morris
Chairman
Walsall Pubwatch
Daniel@bluepulsemedia.com
contact@walsallpubwatch.com
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